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 Our teachers and staff have been working hard to prepare for the return of students to in-
person instruction and we are excited to welcome them back during the week of February 16. 
 

 Elizabeth Troia has now moved to the Finalist Round of National Merit Scholarship 
competition. She is ranked as one of the top 15,000 students in the country and will wait to see 
if she qualifies as a National Merit Scholar. 
 

 Dansville High School’s FFA members participated in the virtual Leadership Skills competition. 
Olivia Calderone and Jeremiah Mauer both earned Gold in the Public Speaking contest. Sasha 
Sherrik, Danielle Erisman and Kira Schaaf earned 4th Place Gold in the Demonstration 
competition. Anna Moser and Megan Sorenson earned Gold in the Job Interview competition, 
and seniors Anna Moser and Olivia Calerdone have qualified for the regional competition. 

 
 

 Students in Linsey Ebert’s Biology class visited with Professor Chris Waters from MSU in Zoom 
class. He talked about his research with Bioluminescent bacteria and he also answered 
questions about Microbiology, General Science, Science Education and the challenges and 
rewards of being a professor. 
 

 Senior Anna Moser has been named as one of three finalists for the Star Farmer award from 
the Michigan FFA Association. Anna’s outstanding work on her SAE project qualified her for 
this prestigious award. The winner will be announced at the State FFA Convention in April. 

 

 


